),

Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dtic group

CUSTOMER NOTICE 58 OF 2024

NOTICE OF BENEFICIAL OWNERSHIP (BO) NON-COMPLIANCE

Dear CIPC customer,

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) wishes to clarify the
confusion with the Beneficial Ownership (BO) non-compliance notices issued by CIPC to
companies, external companies and close corporations, who have already complied with
the filing of the BO requirements.

The CIPC sincerely apologizes for the inconvenienced caused by the e-mail sent in error to
compliant entities and wishes to advise the companies and close corporations that have
complied with the BO filing requirements to ignore the notice erroneously emailed.

However, the CIPC is urging the companies, external companies and close
corporations that have not filed BO information, to urgently do so within 7 business
days of receipt of the e-mail notice.

Yourg gincerely

Adv Rory Voller
29/08/2024
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